
 

 

TOWN OF TUXEDO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2022 PRELIMINARY TOWN BUDGET 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo shall hold a public 

hearing on the 2022 Preliminary Town Budget on Monday, November 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. or soon 

thereafter as possible.  A copy of the preliminary budget has been filed with the Town Clerk’s Office and 

is available for inspection by any interested person Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

and can also be viewed online at www.tuxedogov.org.   

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the proposed salaries for the elected officials of the Town are as 

follows: 

 Town Councilmembers (3)     $ 7,543.00 Each 

 Town Justice Brown:     $ 27,891.00 

 Town Justice McCathern:    $ 27,891.00 

 Supervisor:      $ 37,593.00 

Deputy Supervisor                                             $ 12,643.00 

 Town Clerk:      $ 64,200.00 

 Superintendent of Highway’s:    $ 97,573.00 

 

                                                            KENNETH ENGLISH 

                TOWN SUPERVISOR 

                CHIEF FISCAL OFFICER  

                            

         Dated:  October 29, 2021 

 

http://www.tuxedogov.org/

